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HE PARINGA TAI HE PUKENGA
ROIMATA

HE RIPONGA WAI, HE HUINGA
TAANGATA

AT THE DROP OF A HAT

As soon as the announcement was
made that Kiingi Tuheitia had passed

Wardens across the motu mobilised &
made their way to Turangawaewae. We

thank and acknowledge all our Wardens
from each Region for your support as

Waikato Tainui put to rest a great leader
of kotahitanga and crowned the new

kuini Nga Wai Hono i te Po
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Ko kiingi Tuheitia ki te rangi, Ko Nga
Wai Hono i te Po ki te whenua hei kuini

Tihei Mauri Ora

Click here and check out our new website
E MOE, E ŌKI ŌKI

https://maoriwardens.nz/
https://maoriwardens.nz/


CHECK OUT OUR NEW
WEBSITE

National has established a website
where you can find quick information
on Māori Wardens. 

Regions will also be able to utiilse the
website to socialise any important
events or kaupapa in your rohe

The national entity is pleased to announce 2024
TPK funding has been released to all six Māori
Warden Regions.  National is aware this
contribution to regions is well under the need
and is working closely with GOVT, NZMC and TPK
to uplift this investment as it has been more
than 15-years that funding has not increased

The Trust has also contributed funds to Regions
to increase their capability to plan, train and
operate in National events such as Waitangi,
Ratana, Natural Disasters and emergency
training 
 

The national entity will provide
regular updates for the motu using
the website so please keep an eye
out

CAPABILITY & CAPACITY 
REGIONAL INVESTMENT 
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COMPLETING WARRANT
APPLICATIONS

National entity has had a number of
enquires relating to Warden warrant
applications and the process.  The
interim warranting process is still the
current process and the link above sets
out the requirements. 

Click here to download the form or visit
www.maoriwardens.nz where you can
access the warranting documents and
forms

We want to thank you all for reading our fist
newsletter. 

We acknowledge all the hard work you are all
doing in your Regions and we encourage you to
celebrate the difference you continue to make
in our communities 

The Trust aims to publish a quarterly newsletter
and we look forward to keeping you all updated

With many kaupapa on the horizon and the
ongoing need to strengthen kotahitanga all
regional invitations to join remains open

KIA KAHA TONU KOUTOU
KATOA
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click here to the guide for warranting

www.maoriwardens.nz
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